Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O3136_PHONE_LOG_2014-07-10
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 7/10/2014 2:26 PM

End: Thu 7/10/2014 2:26 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Nicole Persaud of Antea Group. They submitted a Work Plan to Alameda Water District to complete
additional soil borings. Doug Young at the Alameda Water District called me and asked if we had reviewed the case. |
indicated that ACEH will become the lead agency but we have not opened a case yet and have not reviewed the Work
Plan. ACEH does not have a case file other than a table of preliminary data and a figure. There is no report of findings to
date. Nicole indicated that they view the additional borings as an extension of the Phase Il activities and would like to
proceed without ACEH review. | indicated that they could proceed with the proposed borings with the understanding
that there is some risk since ACEH has not reviewed the case and may request additional investigation or analytes
following completion of the work. | phoned Doug Young to indicate that we did not object to Antea proceeding without
ACEH review or approval provided there was an understanding that ACEH may request additional work in the future.
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